
SBDM MINUTES –June 5, 2008

The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 11:00 a.m.  Members present were Norma Olivencia, Tammy Hall, Gayla Routt, Dana Ingram, Melissa Sanchez, Mia Savoy,  Maria Valone,  Mika Tapia,  Chelsie Mansell, Judy Carter and Teresa Morgan.  The recording secretary was Mary Silva.


OPENING BUSINESS

The agenda was approved by the council.

The May minutes were approved by the council as read.


GOOD NEWS

(  There were no major accidents this school year.

(  Testing went well.  Having the rewards after testing was a success.

BUDGET REPORT

(  We reviewed our school activity fund budget.  

(  The large balance in our yearbook fund is due to great sales this year.


COMMITTEE REPORTS

(  FRC – We reviewed the minutes of the May 27th meeting.

(   Redi-fest scheduled for July 22, 2008 for Woodland, Parkway, Meadowview, Radcliff Middle and NHHS.

(   Uniform Committee – (1)  A request had been made to include more shirt colors in our uniform policy.  The uniform committee met and decided it would be best to leave the current policy in place.  They did decide to add hooded sweatshirts to the list of clothing students can wear but not making the students tuck them in due to the discomfort it causes.  (2)  Crocs for faculty and staff acceptable but there is to be no embellishment jewelry on them.  (3)  The committee agreed that staff/faculty will not wear overalls as they are not professional.  It was suggested by a SBDM member that the uniform committee reconvene and consider adding royal blue as a uniform color.  


PLANNING

(  Paper – When teachers run out of the box of paper we are providing at the beginning of the school year, they will have to purchase more from CO.  It is cheaper and good quality and won’t tear up our copier.

( Professional Development – SBDM agreed to earmark $5000 toward additional PD funds for 2008-09 due to our PD budget being cut.

(  Mrs. Morgan requested that the council approve funds to pay for staff t-shirts to wear to Redi-fest so we look like a cohesive school.  The council approved.

( We discussed having the awards for CATS testing on a Saturday next year.  It will save on bus costs and be less inconvenience for the middle schools.


POLICIES


OTHER DECISIONS















NEW BUSINESS

(  Results of SBDM Elections:  Melissa Sanchez (2 year parent), Mia Savoy (1 year parent), Dana Ingram (2 year teacher), Patricia Stock (1 year teacher), Maria Valone (classified staff member).
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EXECUTIVE SESSION
(  We will be interviewing for a counselor, 5th grade teacher and a related arts teacher in the near future.  

The meeting was adjourned at 12:30 p.m.  

Page 2

